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Addendum #02 
July 25, 2018 

 

IFB 19-B0010 

Trash Receptacles and Cans 
 

 

The purpose of this Addendum #02 to IFB 19-B0010 for Trash Receptacles and Cans, dated 

July 18, 2018, and previously amended on July 20, 2018, is to answer the following question: 

 

1. The 32-gallon square trash receptacles will be shipped in parts.  Will the contractor 

assemble the parts, or will the City of Myrtle Beach be responsible for assembly? 

 
The City of Myrtle Beach will be responsible for assembly.   

 
 

Sealed bids are due no later than Wednesday, August 1, 2018 at 2:00PM. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call to the undersigned below. 

 

Thank you, 

City of Myrtle Beach 

Ann Sowers 

Procurement Office/Buyer 

Email: asowers@cityofmyrtlebeach.com 
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Mailing Address: City of Myrtle Beach ● PO Box 2468 ● Myrtle Beach, South Carolina 29578-2468 
Office Address: City of Myrtle Beach ● 3231 Mr. Joe White Avenue ● Myrtle Beach, South Carolina 29577 


